
< nautiyalsk@gmail.com >
Thu, 15 May 2025 3:16:59 PM +0530

To "DEEPAK kumar pandey"<dpandey.hedu@uk.gov.in>

Respected Sir,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing in response to your request dated May 15, 2025, regarding the submission of the
updated syllabus and PPT for my subject, highlighting any changes, by 5 PM today.

I would like to inform you that the syllabus for my subject remains the same as approved during the state-level workshop. No updates
or modifications were suggested or made following the workshop. Therefore, I have not made any changes to the previously
submitted syllabus. Additionally, as no changes were required, I have not prepared a new PPT for submission.

Kindly let me know if you require any further clarification or if the existing syllabus and previously submitted materials need to be
resent for your reference. I acknowledge your request and appreciate your guidance in this matter.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Dr S. K. Nautiyal
Assistant Professor in Geology
(Head Department of Geology)
Pt. L.M.S. Campus Rishikesh
(Sri Dev Suman Uttarakhand Vishwavidyalaya)
Mobile# 9997275028
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